SOUTH BETHANY POLICE DEPARTMENT

Chief of Police Monthly Report January 2025

Police Recruit Chase Morris is scheduled to graduate from the Dover municipal Police
Academy on March 14, 2025. He is currently leading his recruit class with the highest-
grade point average.

We are scheduling interviews for two candidates to fill the vacant position of police officer.
The Town of South Bethany will be hosting the upcoming PAC (Police Accountability
Commission) quarterly meeting on February 13, 2025, from 1:00 to 3:00 PM in our Town
Hall meeting room. These meetings are open to the public and can be very informative.
Everyone is invited and encouraged to attend.

Police Activity for January 2025:

Total Traffic tickets Issued: 18 (All 18 Tickets were issued for violations on Route 1)

Speeding — 11
Registration/Insurance violations — 4
Suspended / Revoked License — 2
Moving - 1

Total Call for Police Services - 34

Non-Criminal Death Investigation — 1

Fraud Investigation — 1

Homeless Persons - 1

Residence/Business Checks — 10 (4 incidents of residential water pipes busted)
Assist other agencies — 8 (DSP - 6, Bethany Beach - 2)

Welfare Check — 4

Disorderly Person - 1

Public Assist — 6

Parking — 1

Suspicious Vehicle -1

Total Warnings issued — 5

Speeding and registration
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